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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
 

13th May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that our Year 6 class has once again been offered the opportunity to take 
part in the ‘Be the Change’ project — a fantastic, hands-on learning experience focused on 
Democracy and British Values. 

This engaging session, held at Lancaster University, provides pupils with the chance to explore key 
concepts through interactive activities. It serves as an excellent starting point for further learning in 
school and is always a highlight for the children. 

Trip Details: 
Project: Be the Change: Democracy and British Values 
Date: Thursday, 22nd May 2025 

Start Time: 10:00am 
Finish Time: 2:00pm 
Transport: Children will travel by coach, leaving school at 9:30am and returning by 2:30pm. 

The session itself is free of charge, but there is a transport cost of £4.60 per child, which is 
payable via ParentPay. However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service 
child or a looked after child school will pay for this trip from the PPG budget unless you are willing and 

able to meet this contribution. Please see the PPG statement on the website 
https://www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk/our-pupil-premium/. For PPG children, please confirm in your 
child’s communication diary if you wish school to pay for this, as this will also act as permission for 
them to attend the trip.  
 
Children should come dressed in full school uniform, and bring a packed lunch and a water bottle 
with them. If your child is on free school meals, school will provide a packed lunch for this trip. Please 
write in your child’s communication diary if you will be providing a packed lunch from home on his day. 

We are confident your child will find the session both enjoyable and enriching, and we look forward to 
seeing the positive impact it will have on their understanding of democracy and citizenship. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
The year 6 team 
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